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Dr. Kenneth Fent, PhD, CIH 
Team Lead 
National Firefighter Registry for Cancer  
National Institute for Occupational Safety and Health 
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention  

Regarding: National Firefighter Registry for Cancer 

Dr. Fent,  

On behalf of Women in Fire, I would like to express our support for the National 
Firefighter Registry (NFR) for Cancer.   With cancer being the number one killer in 
today’s fire service, the work you and your colleagues are doing is an amazing and 
large endeavor.  It is important that organizations such as our own support your 
efforts and share the resources to our members and to the fire service. 

The data being collected from the National Firefighter Registry for Cancer will 
provide life-saving information for early detection, more effective treatments, 
and to help prevent future cancer exposures.  This data-driven evidence is 
necessary for researchers, clinicians, policy makers, and organizations that set the 
standards for the fire service.  It is only through a group effort that we will be able 
to reduce cancer risks among firefighters.  

On behalf of Women in Fire, I share our continued support for the National 
Firefighter Registry for Cancer. 

Sincerely, 

Toni Washington 
President 


